
Statement Of Public Outreach 

I located my local ANC 6a and  visited their website to retrieve their contact information.  I emailed the 

email provided to contact the ANC at anc6a@yahoo.com on July 1st 2019 telling them about my 

proposed project and asking how to present it for review; I have not received a response.  

On July 10th 2019 I forwarded my previous email to the Chair Amber Grove letting her know I have not 

received a response and for further instruction to present my proposed project for review. As of today I 

have not received a response from her as well.   
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